
LAWA’s 
2018 

Sustainability 
Report

- First time 
highlighting VNY 

on the front cover



LAWA’s 2018 Sustainability Report

• Due out in June 2019
• Link to the report will be published
• VNY section will include short sections on:

– Energy Stewardship
– Air Quality
– Water Conservation
– Sustainable Construction Practices



Work on the 2019 LAWA 
Sustainability Report will start 
in January 2019. 

Promoting the good work of 
VNY and its partners.

Pictures and stories are 
welcome at any time.

Photos will require a photo 
credit and be jpeg.

Where photos can be sent:
Marjorie Phan, 
mphan@lawa.org

mailto:mphan@lawa.org
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